
                                       Oakwood Hill’s  
                     Trick OrTreat 
                                       FALL FESTIVAL 
                    Saturday, October 26th 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Event Guidelines and Rules: 

● Please put your orange balloon on your mailbox or door on Saturday 

to show you want to participate in handing out candy. 

● If you do not want children to visit you, simply do not use the 

balloon and children will know not to knock. 

● To avoid being tired for school on the weekday, children will be 

visiting you on SATURDAY, OCTOBER 26th from 5pm to 8pm  

For more information or questions, please contact Rachael Allen at 

rachaelmarieallen81@gmail.com or text at 585-721-9354.  

     Thank you for making Oakwood Hills an amazing place for children to grow up! 

New this year… 

Bring a chair and come sit by the fire on Laurel Oak, have some hot 

chocolate, ‘smores, and play lawn games.  The fire will be going from 5 - 9pm. 

Come anytime! 
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